Minutes of the September 20, 2022 meeting of the Salisbury Water Pollution Control Authority:

The meeting was called to order at 8AM. In attendance were Charles Humes, Donald Mayland, David Bayersdorfer, John Whalen, Jim Rutledge.

Charles Humes, reported on the completion of the East Meadow pump station completion. He also brought the committee up to date on the work that was done recently on the manhole at the intersection of Rts. 44 and 41 in Lakeville. Green Mountain will be returning to do the relining in the area of the new manhole and in lines near the plant.

Don Mayland distributed the latest information on delinquent payers. He also distributed the letter that Jean Bell, the Town Tax Collector, sent to delinquent payers informing them of Liens placed on their properties.

Charlie Humes reported that he will be meeting with the representatives of the company that hauls the sludge from the plant. They have informed us that there will be changes to how they operate in the near future. Charlie will report back to the committee as soon as he knows what the new plan for hauling is.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:25am

Submitted by:

Donald Mayland